
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

November 3, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 

 

Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 

FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resumes to 
office@fbcfoley.com 
 
 
 
 

First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
 
 
 
 

Hamilton Baptist 
Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year 
Round  Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 

Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: in-
fo@fbcloxley.com 
 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 
 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister 
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

UE TH HEARD…. 
t Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 

 Rick Ellison 
Director Of Missions 

 

 

 

 

 

The Baldwin Baptist Association is happy to announce that we are       

partnering with Gulf Coast Baptist Church in Golden Meadow, LA again 

this year!  They have requested 110 BACKPACKS!  If your church is   in-

terested in being a vital part of this  mission opportunity, please contact 

Angie Estes at (251)945-5112 or office@baldwinbaptist.com for more    

information on how you help! 

 

We are also looking for volunteers to go serve with us at the  

Distribution Block Party on December 17, 2022.   

CHRIST’S CALL 

OUR FOCUS 

A GREAT URGENCY 

Baldwin County has experienced massive population growth over the 
past 10 years. Along with the thousands of people who already lived 
here, there is a significant number of people who have never trusted 
Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and Savior. 

While every major city in our county has experienced some growth, 
many explosive growth, there are scores of people who have never 
come to a personal relationship with Christ. 

The Covid era has turned our attention to  many things. As believers   
in Christ, and as an association, we must have a laser like focus on 
sharing the gospel. It must be our priority.  It must be the passion of 
our heart. 

As we plan toward the future, our focus must be on how to share 
God’s saving power to everyone in Baldwin County. This must be the 
priority of our associational ministries and the cooperating work of 
our churches. As we pray, what strategies can we use to present the 
gospel? The Holy Spirit is always faithful in His convicting power as 
we share. 

Our associational theme this year, and in the months to come, is 
“Because They Have Never Heard.” 

We must be aggressive as we lovingly care for people and share the 
good news that Jesus died on the cross for our sins. This begins in 
Baldwin County and as we support the sharing of the Gospel around 
the world. 

 

This Sunday 
November 6 

UPCOMING DATES 

Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer  - November 7 

Worship at the Beach - November 9 

ALCAP Sunday - November 13 

Alabama Baptist State Convention - November 15-16 

Shades Mountain Baptist in Birmingham 

Thanksgiving (office closed) - November 23-25 
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